
From: TPeters@bmtc.com [mailto:TPeters@bmtc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 8:15 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Proposed FDIC Assessment 
 
 
FDIC,  
 
Please re-consider this assessment which will hit community banks especially hard. We didn't create this 
mess, yet would be seriously financially punished.  
 
Thank you, Ted Peters (Chairman and CEO, Bryn Mawr Trust Co.) 
 


